## Office of the President



5703 Alumni Hall Orono, Maine 04469-5703 Tel: 207.581.1512 Fax: 207.581.1517 umaine.edu

February 24, 2014

TO:

Dr. Harlan Onsrud

Faculty Senate President

FR:

Dr. Paul W. Ferguson

President

RE:

Response to the February 13, 2014 Faculty Senate Memo

After thorough review and discussion with Dr. Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, the following motions approved by the Faculty Senate on January 29, 2014, and submitted to the Office of the President on February 13, 2014, are approved.

- Resolution concerning Process for Updating the Faculty Handbook
- Motion to Number the Sections of the Faculty Handbook
- Motion to Create a Chapter of the Faculty Handbook Devoted to Research and Scholarly Activity

cc: Dr. Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost Ms. Kimberly D. Junkins, Administrative Assistant I, Faculty Senate